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To the ministries or departments of 

health, healthcare administrations, 

entities, enterprises, manufacturers 

and medical suppliers of allied 

countries 
 

To the ministries, heads of medical 

services of the EU countries and the 

USA and Canada 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

The Ministry of Health of Ukraine presents its compliments to you and 

expresses our deep gratitude for your help in this difficult time for our country and 

addresses the following. 

Due to the martial law in Ukraine, there is currently a critical need to meet the 

needs of patients with medicines. 

Today, the plant for the production of the drug "Fentanyl", located in Kharkiv, 

has stopped, so now there is a critical need to meet the drug "Fentanyl" for the needs 

of Ukraine. 

We request you to help with emergency assistance to Ukraine in providing the 

drug "Fentanyl" in any possible amount. 

Furthemore, we would like to draw your attention to the fact that the situation 

with the supply of “Fentanyl” in Ukraine is critical. 

The approximate daily requirement of fentanyl for the needs of Ukraine is 10-

15 thousand ampoules per day of any dosage. 

We ask you to deliver the drug to the Republic of Poland, the logistics and 

delivery from the Republic of Poland, the Government of Ukraine will carry out 

independently. 

Contact persons: 
   

Oleksandra Kozlovska +380951009052 

Ivan Zadvornykh +380976217341 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Deputy Minister for European Integration                          Oleksii IAREMENKO 
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